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Comments: The proposed logging, burning, building of temporary roads, and use of herbicides on the tens of

thousands of acres as described for the project are all counter to the preservation of our public lands for public

use. Every day, we have less and less wildlife and wild places to enjoy and benefit from. We as a species have

come to a crossroads. There are alternatives to forest products that must be used. We need every tree we have

to fight the warming of the planet. Given our current planetary situation in particular, the proposed project makes

no sense. The Forest Service must not continue with this plan to drastically change our public recreational areas

along the Chattahoochee.


